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Our children will be finding out about planting and growth. We will try to grow our own 
vegetables this year to eat at snack time.  
 
We will be looking at similarities, differences, and changes as plants grow.  
 
If you have any compost, seeds, plants, and plant pots you could donate to the school to support 
our topic, we would be most grateful.  
 
Our word has more letters added they are, It, I, A, In, And, To.  These words will be in the booklet 
we sent home on the first page.  
 
The last guide dog we sponsored was Theo. He qualified as a buddy dog and has been partnered 
with a 13-year-old judo athlete called Anna who has Alstrom syndrome which affects hearing and 
vision. We are now sponsoring a new puppy called Henry.  
 
Lastly, we would like to wish Miss Tetsill well in her new job and we welcome a new member of 
staff on the 19th of May.  
 
Dates for Diary     
  
Monday 26th May is half term return to school on 2nd June.   
Monday 16th June –20th June wear Red to support National Diabetes week.  
Friday 11th July Graduation Day, the event will start at 9.30 am if we have nice weather, it will be 
held in our garden, if raining it will be Mayfield Main Hall.  
Sports day will be held on a Saturday date to follow.  
Teddy Bear Picnic Fundraising event 18th July 10am till 3pm last day of term.  
Inset day 21st & 22nd July school closed.  
 
 
  
Mrs. Edwards, head of pre-school and nursery.  
Best wishes, Little Sunbeams 
 
 
  


